

# ALAC Subcommittee on Outreach 2015-08-03 Action Items

- ☐ [Dev Anand Teelucksingh](#) to post the expectations of the CROPP RT membership on the O/E list.
- ☐ [Dev Anand Teelucksingh](#) to contact each of the RALOS members of the SC on O/E to see how they would like to move forward in their regional strategy.
- ☐ The SC on O/E should consider the appointment of a liaison for the At-Large Capacity Building WG.
  
- ☐ The SC on O/E should consider the appointment of a liaison for the At-Large New Meeting Strategy WP.
- ☐ [Maureen Hilyard](#) to serve as the liaison of the SC on O/E to the At-Large New Meeting Strategy WP.
- ☒ Terri Agnew and Ariel Liang to confirm that all new people on today's call are members of the SC on O/E.
- ☒ Gisella Gruber to send a Doodle this week for the next call next week (Tues/Wed 12, 13 August 2015)